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RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY 

 
COUNCILLOR SANDS 
Councillor Sands provided information that snow is causing hazardous walking 
conditions for pedestrians on the metal grating where trees have been removed on 
Elizabeth Street, and suggested markers be placed around the hazardous areas.  
 
RESPONSE 
Parks will place orange traffic cones where the trees have been removed in order to 
deter pedestrians from walking through these areas. Any stumps that were unable to 
be cut to grade have also been painted orange.  
 
 
Prepared by: 
Bridget Couban 
Landscape Inspector 
November 16, 2017 

 


